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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very 

important to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are 

strongly linked, so it is important that all 

children are in class on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our 

children don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 97.2% 

 

This is amazing! Thank you for supporting 

your children into school. 

 

We are always striving for 100% 

Class Trips 
 

Tuesday 21st May 2024 

Year 1 trip to Thurstaston Beach 

 

Thursday 23rd May 

Reception trip to Ness Gardens 

 

 

 

 
Events & Activities 

 

Monday 20th May 

Collaborative Parent Art Day 

 (1.30 pm to 3.00 pm) 

 

Wednesday 22nd May 

KS2 Drama Workshop 

 

FSM vouchers will be distributed next week to 

those who are eligible for the half term break.  

£15 per child.  

 

Term Finishes 3.15 pm Friday 24th May 

 

HALF TERM 27th to 31st May 2024 

Monday 3rd June – Development Day 

 

Tuesday 4th June to Friday 7th June 

Year 5 Residential to Conway Centre 

 

Monday 10th/Tuesday 11th June 

Year 6 Residential to London 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Year 6 
 

Well done to all the Year 6s who have 

worked so hard all week to complete their 

SATs.  They have shown real resilience 

and determination.  We are so proud of 

them all.  They have ended their week 

with a movie afternoon, a special 

breakfast & lunch and Friday fun & games.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fund Raiser 
 

There is still time to sponsor Miss Dunn, Miss Pierce 

and Mrs Middleton who will be running the Chester 

Half Marathon this weekend (Sunday 19th May).  

 

Thank you to those who have already donated.  We 

have already raised just over £1,000!  All funds will 

be used towards the cost of a new stage and sound 

system for school.  

 

You can donate on ParentPay or via their GoFundMe 

page below: 

https://gofund.me/5ec391a3 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rag Bag Clothing Donation 
 

We have successfully filled, and had our first 

container of recycled clothing collected by the folks 

from Rag Bag.   

Thank you to everyone who brought items in.   

This collection raised £30 for school funds.  

The container is in the school front office area if 

you have any bags of clothing to drop off.  Paired 

shoes/belts are also welcome.  No school uniform. 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://gofund.me/5ec391a3

